Chelses 2-4293

Dear Stewart.

Better late than never, but it has just dawned on me that the information you sent me on 28 June 1965 was a rebuttal to Sauvage's remarks about Mark Lane. Accordingly, I have sent off a letter to Sauvage telling him politely and indirectly that he was unjust in assuming that Lane had misquoted him or invented his remarks about the distance by which the bullet missed Walker. I hope Sauvage will be fair enough to retract his criticism with respect to that television program.

De keep in touch.

Kind regards,

Sylvia Weagher